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Erica Krauss

From: Tiffany Campbell <TCampbell@daytonfreight.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 4:59 PM
Subject: Dayton Freight Closed-1/31/19

Good Afternoon,  
 
 
Due to the extreme cold weather, Dayton Freight Milwaukee will be closed on Thursday January 31st, 2019.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
 
Have a great night and stay warm!  
 
Tiffany Campbell, Account Manager  
Milwaukee Service Center, MIL 
Dayton Freight Lines, Inc. 
P: 414.570.0043 
C: 414.460.8344 
tcampbell@daytonfreight.com 
www.daytonfreight.com 
 
 
Delivering Value Today. Driving The Standard For Tomorrow   


